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Issue Response: Crane Collapse at Wolli Creek 

 
An incident occurred at Wolli Creek in Sydney on Sunday morning during the erection 
of a tower crane for the construction of an apartment building. 
 
We are deeply concerned this has occurred and our priority is the safety of the workers 
involved, surrounding residents and the general public. Three workers in the crane 
erection crew were injured. Two of the men were released from hospital last night and 
the third was released from hospital today.  
 
Our on-site construction team responded to the situation immediately, making sure the 
injured workers were attended to as soon as possible. The team worked with the 
relevant authorities and emergency services to ensure public safety and to secure the 
site as quickly as possible.  
 
The site is now secure and the crane is stabilised. We are continuing to work with 
emergency services, authorities, our engineers and engineers from Public Works and 
SafeWork to safely remove the crane as soon as possible.   
 
While our first priority is to safely remove the crane, we are also undertaking our own 
inquiries into the incident. 
 
We will provide further updates over the coming days via our Twitter account and our 
website.  
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